MINUTES
CITY OF LOGANVILLE
Called Council Meeting
Thursday, March 17, 2022 6:00 pm
Council Chambers

The City of Loganville Mayor and Council met for a called council meeting on Thursday, March
17, 2022 at 6:00 pm. Mayor Skip Baliles and Council members Jay Boland, Linda Dodd, Anne
Huntsinger, Melanie Long, Branden Whitfield, and Bill Duvall were all present.

Mayor Skip Baliles called the meeting to order at 6:03 pm.

City Manager Danny Roberts asked to modify the agenda by adding the additional monetary
contract amount.

Council Member Linda Dodd made a motion to adopt the agenda. Council Member Melanie
Long seconded the motion. Motion carried 6-0.

Council Member Linda Dodd stated they were present to interview applicants for the seats on
the Planning and Zoning Committee. She introduced Tim Prater our Planning and Zoning
Director as the person who would be asking the interview questions and City Manager Danny
Roberts would be keeping time for questions.

Applicants in attendance were: Keith Colquitt, Tiffany Ellis, Barbara Forrester, Qlivia Price, Rosa
Steele, Janice Tribble, and William “Bill” Williams.

Once all applicants had been asked the questions, Tim Prater Planning and Zoning Director
concluded that was all the questions at this time. Mayor Skip Baliles told the applicants a
decision would be made by Friday, April 8, 2022. But the announcement would not be made
till the Council meeting on Thursday, April 14, 2022,

Council Member Brandon Whitfield presented the additional monetary filming contract for
Mayor Skip Baliles to sign. Council Member Brandon Whitfield made the motion and Council
Member Anne Huntsinger seconded the motion. Motion carried 6-0.

Council Member Brandon Whitfield presented to the council to release City Manager Danny
Roberts to discuss the downtown redevelopment with developers and this would allow him to
post for the future position of Main Street Development Director. Council Member Brandon
Whitfield made the motion and Council Member Anne Huntsinger seconded the motion.
Motion carried 5-1 with Melanie Long abstaining.




City Manager Danny Roberts gave a report on the ARPA funds and The Department of Treasury
has done a final rule for funds and they have changed how the funds could be allocated.
Previously it was stated the funds could only be used for infrastructure but now be used toward
transportation. He told them the funds could not be placed in our reserves. He stated the 4.8
million dollar funds had to be dedicated by 2024 and be used no later than 12/31/2026 and the
report for ARPA is due by April 30, 2022. So the Council will have to decide if the funds will be
placed in infrastructure or general loss revenue. The council wanted funds to go toward loss
revenue. Council Member Anne Huntsinger made the motion and Council Member Linda Dodd
seconded the motion. Motion carried 6-0.

City Manager Danny Roberts also spoke about The City of Loganville partnering with Walton
Clean and Beautiful to have a community shred day on April 2, 2022 from 10:00am to 12:00pm

on the track weather permitting.

With no further business to discuss, Council Member Anne Huntsinger made a motion to
adjourn. Council Member Bill Duvall seconded the motion. Motion carried 6-0.

Meeting adjourned at 7:30 pm.
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